Susan Bush, Director Environmental Policy

Qctober 27, 2011

To: Todd Slatin
Irene Gooding

Subject: Bid Recommendation #94-2011

Per the recommendation of the review committee, please accept the bid proposal by
Lagco Inc. Lagco’s proposal was selected based on a combination of price, qualifications
and resources to complete time-sensitive retrofits at the Black & Williams Community
Center.

The total cost of the bid, accepted with alternate #1, is not to exceed four hundred twenty-
six thousand and forty dollars (§426,040.00).

Funding for the project is from federal dollars through the energy efficiency and
conservation block grant (EECBG) program. The budget string for this project is

Fund | DeptID | Section | Account | Project/Grant Activity ‘1

t

3210 313201 13093 91012 EEBCG R 2010 | E GV_RETRO |

Please give me a call if you have any questions.
Sincerely,
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Susan Bush

Director, Environmental Policy
859-425.2888



